Dear TK Families,                            May 24, 2017

Welcome to the last week of school!  I cannot believe how quickly this year has gone by.  This was my best year ever, in 25 years of teaching.  These creative and beautiful students were a joy to teach. And all of you parents were wonderful to work with and communicate with as well.  Thank you for all your support!!!  

Tomorrow is our END-OF-YEAR CELEBRATION.  Please come at 12:30.  We will have a little presentation in the classroom, and then go to the Kindergarten yard to play.  You may bring treats or snacks if you want.  

Friday is the last day of school.  

Happy summer!  SFUSD starts again on August 21.   Please feel free to text or email me in the fall to let me know how everything is going for your child.  I love to keep in touch!   

BYE!!!!  Ms. Hudson

Here is a list of sight words that the students can practice over the summer:

CAN   I   LIKE   MY   SEE   WE   GO   PLAY   HAVE   
FOR   THE    A   TO  

can   like   my  see   go   to   for   we   the   a   play   have  
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